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Programme Status Report – February 2007


Achievement payment from the DES:

· We have defined the case for an achievement payment.  We summarised the work done, by project, and have highlighted factors limiting further progress.
· There is a good case for a partial payment.  We have not achieved all we intended, but we have made substantial progress in a number of areas.

· The overarching goal for the current year was to develop an organisation capable of taking on a full commissioning role in 2007/8.  We believe this has been achieved, and this will be reflected in the scope of our business plan.
· The PCT has agreed to review the case, and we are optimistic a partial payment will be made.
Funding for 2007/8 through a LES:

· The PCT is developing a LES to fund PbC groups during the next financial year.
· This includes provision for costs incurred by the PbC organisations as well as by the practices in providing support.
· Funding will reflect the degree of autonomy and accountability taken by the commissioning organisation.  We already meet most of the requirements at the highest level (level 3), and will strive to consolidate this position.
Business Plan 2007/8:

· We are making good progress ahead of the Hot Topics meeting at the end of March.

· The scale and scope of our activity next year will be increased, and we must ensure there is consistency between objectives, funding and resources.

CATS:

· The PCT PEC has discussed a proposal for a Herts-wide CATS.

· We do not believe such a system would be welcomed by Dacorum practices.

· But the prime consideration should be that referral management must be under the control of local GPs.  A system developed by us and for us would be better than one imposed upon us.

Urgent / Unscheduled Care:

· Dee Boardman is leading work to develop proposals for a reconfigured service across Hertfordshire.

· This is likely to recommend an urgent care centre in Hemel Hempstead, in line with our own proposals.
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